
Show and Tell
Presentation Template

Name: 
___________________

Where did you go? Who were you with?

What did you do?

What was your favorite part?

How did it make you feel?

Remember to write 
your answers in 

complete sentences!
Topic: Autumn Break

Please help your child bring one item and/or a photo to school to 
present during Show and Tell. You can email photos as well. Thank you!



Show and Tell
Dear Parents,

In Grade 1 this year, students will be participating in show and tell 
presentations. We would like Show and Tell to be an activity that 
encourages students to share their interests and hobbies while also 
helping them get to know their classmates and build classroom 
community. It’s also a great opportunity for students to practice 
speaking in front of their peers.

There will be a given topic for each Show and Tell week. Children will 
asked to bring a momento, book, photo, drawing, something they have 
made, or a toy to school (weapons or violent characters will not be 
accepted).  If the object has significant value either emotionally or 
monetary, I would recommend drawing a picture on the back of the 
presentation sheet rather than bringing it to school.

Each student should present for 3-5 minutes. A Show and Tell planning 
template will be shared with the students on Friday the previous week 
and are due back to class on Monday. I would suggest that the students 
plan their presentation beforehand and practice it at home on the 
weekend to gain some confidence with the topic. The item(s) can be 
brought to school in a bag or box (not clear).

How to Prepare

In order for Show and Tell to be a successful and valuable part of our 
schedule, students should prepare at home. Please take time at home to 
help your child practice presenting his/her Show and Tell item to an 
audience and answering "Why?" questions. Attached to this letter is the 
schedule for our show and tells and we will try to stick to this 
throughout this term. If your child is sick or absent on their show and 
tell day we will try to find time to do it on another day.

I will give students feedback by marking a simple rubric (please see the 
example) and writing a short comment. Please go over this rubric with 
your child so they understand what is expected of them. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank 
you!

- Mr. Hassey



Name: _____________  Date:________

Show and Tell Rubric

1
Needs 
Work

2
Fair

3
Good

4
Excellent

I brought a    
 memento 
  to talk 
   about.

I stayed 
on topic.

I looked 
  at the 
audience.

  I spoke 
loudly and 
  clearly.

 I kept my     
 hands and 
 body still.

  I answered   
   questions 
and comments 
  appropriately.

Comments: 



G1B Show and Tell schedule.

Monday

Reed Glosserman Ren Noda

Victor Hamonic Lily Parker

Tuesday

Lilia Charlton Emma Keferl

Skylar Miller

Wednesday

Shota Sipes Risako Nakamura

Kelan Morimoto

Thursday

Avery Dickens Sofia Ivanova

Panna Rusznak

Friday

Kengo Omura Dora Kiss

Sen Takasaki Florian Meier


